Running Start Updated Procedures For New & Current Students



Announcements:

- The Running Start Office will be closed from March 23 May 4. Staff will be working from home. The best way to contact them:
 - o Email: RunningStart@olympic.edu
 - o Facebook or Instagram @ocrunningstart
- New Running Start Students:
 - Is Running Start the best fit for you? Read more about the Running Start program here
 - Extended Fall Quarter application deadline May 15th, 2020 (up until Sept. 16th)
 - o Attend an online Zoom Running Start Informational Meeting varying times, RSVP here
 - Accuplacer is now given online with a remote proctor. Schedule assessment via this <u>link</u>
 - Review degree requirements learn what it means to earn your Associate's Degree and what type of degree you could pursue at OC here
- Current Running Start Students:
 - Have a quick question, want to review your degree progress, need help making a schedule change? Online office hours available. Make Quarterly Advising appointments here
 - Click on <u>Zoom</u> to be placed into a waiting room until the Running Start Advisor can see you for quick in-person answers!
 - o Or Email: RunningStart@olympic.edu

More info HERE When you view this link, be sure to click the links in the dark gray box on the right side.